
 

On Thursday, November 13, 2025, the New Hampshire Nurse Practitioner Association 
(NHNPA) will host two premier events in Concord, NH: 

●​ Women’s Health Conference – a one-day program at the Grappone Conference 
Center, featuring clinical updates in women’s health and primary care. 

●​ NP Week NightinGala – an evening celebration of nurse practitioners and the impact of 
advanced practice in New Hampshire. 

We are pleased to invite our partners to join us as exhibitors for these events. 

Exhibitor Package – $1,500 

●​ Exhibit table at the Women’s Health Conference 
●​ Two tickets to the evening networking reception and Gala (a $200 value) 
●​ Logo recognition on event materials and signage at both events 

Please note: fewer than 20 exhibitor spaces are available, and we expect them to fill quickly. 

Audience Profile​
We expect 100 attendees, representing APRNs, PAs, and physicians focused on women’s 
health and primary care. Attendees will include prescribing nurse practitioners and other 
providers engaged in direct patient care. 

Agenda​
The agenda is currently in development and can be viewed on our Women’s Health Conference 
page. The diverse agenda has been created to address the learning needs of today’s 
providers, covering topics such as: 

●​ Hormonal health 
●​ Breast health and cancer screening 
●​ Mental health in women’s health practice 
●​ Preventive care and primary care updates 
●​ Emerging therapies and innovations in patient care 

We encourage you to visit the website regularly, as updates will be added frequently. 

Important Programming Update​
NHNPA is adjusting our annual programming calendar due to factors outside of our control. 

https://nhnpa.memberclicks.net/women-s-health-conference
https://nhnpa.memberclicks.net/women-s-health-conference


Beginning in 2026, our Annual Conference will move from spring to fall, with the first full, 
multi-day program scheduled for November 2026. 

In the meantime, we are planning a one-day Procedures Conference in April 2026, offering 
limited exhibition opportunities. This focused skills-based event will not replace the breadth 
of our traditional conference. 

Both the Women’s Health Conference (November 2025) and the Procedures Conference 
(April 2026) are being planned in collaboration with the Saint Anselm College School of 
Nursing to ensure high-quality continuing education. 

Looking ahead, with the change in our programming year, we anticipate offering multiple 
opportunities for our members and partners to come together, engage, and learn, while 
continuing to build on the strong reputation of our Annual Conference as one of the premier 
NP events in the Northeast. 

We would be delighted to have your organization participate in this important day. If you are 
interested, please register directly through the Women's Health Exhibitor Registration 
Form. 

Thank you for your consideration and for your continued support of New Hampshire’s nurse 
practitioners. 

Sincerely,  

​
 Kim Mohan​
 Executive Director​
 New Hampshire Nurse Practitioner Association 
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